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Dear Head Teacher 
 
I am writing to you following central government’s latest announcement, moving Doncaster 
into the VERY HIGH category, under the recently released local COVID alert level system. 
This means from 00:01 on Saturday 24 October, tighter restrictions will be in place to try 
and ensure we slow the spread of the virus as much as possible locally: 
From Saturday, this means that: 

 People will not be able to meet socially with friends and family indoors in any setting, unless 

they are part of one household or a support bubble. This includes private homes and 

indoors in hospitality venues, such as pubs 

 People will not be able to meet with others outside of their household or support bubble, in 

a private garden or in most outdoor public venues  

 Pubs and bars will be closed unless they are serving substantial meals 

 Office workers who can work effectively from home should do 

 It will be advised to avoid travel where possible, in or out of the region, except for essential 

journeys such as school, college and work. People may travel to open venues but should 

reduce the number of journeys they take. 

 Soft play centres, casinos and adult gaming centres will close 

 Leisure centre classes are not to take place. However, leisure centres and gyms can 

remain open.  

Additionally, people must also continue to follow social distancing rules and wear a face 
covering in areas where it is mandated.  
 

As you will be aware, the category we now find ourselves in is the highest possible under 
the new tiered system and I understand how tough these new measures will be for us all. 
 

It is vitally important that we work together to follow the rules if we want to reduce the rate 
of infection here in Doncaster. We all have a role to play and I would like to personally 
thank you for all you are doing to support our work and the wider community. 

 

Let’s Do it for Doncaster.  

 

www.doncaster.gov.uk 

 

Contact:     Dr Rupert Suckling 

Our ref:      RS/CH/Covid  

Tel:        01302 734010  

Email:       PHEnquiries@doncaster.gov.uk 

 

Date:         21st October 2020 
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Kind regards 

 

 
Dr Rupert Suckling 
Director of Public Health  
GMC 3664801 
 


